Parnjit Singh

From: Debbie Radcliffe <

Sent:03 November 2021 12:50To:Planning PlanningCc:Bloomsbury Conservation

Subject: Fwd: 2021/4444/P 115 King's Cross Road



FYI

Begin forwarded message:

From: Debbie Radcliffe < Subject: 2021/4444/P 115 King's Cross Road Date: 3 November 2021 at 12:43:52 GMT To: Adam.Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation < planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk >

Dear Adam

The above application was discussed at the BCAAC meeting last week.

We are aware that the proposals are likely to improve the condition of the building. However, a site visit is necessary in order to assess any harm to the historic butterfly roof by the proposed mansard extension.

We note the Design and Access Statement provides drawings which have been drawn without the benefit of surveying the "Tiled Butterfly Roof" (page 18)

Please respond with suggested dates for a site visit. Many thanks.

Kind regards

Debbie Radcliffe

For Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee (BCAAC)